
 

Request for Proposals 
 Amendment  SPREP 

Secretariat of the  Pacific Regional 
File: AP 6/4/6/1 Environment  
Date: 2 November 2010  Programme 

PROE To: Interested suppliers 
Contact: Ms. Esther Richards, Solid Waste Officer Programme régional 
  EstherR@sprep.org océanien de 

l'environnement   
  

 This is an amendment to the Request for Proposals for the following consulting 
services: Consultant to implement the Regional Solid Waste Management 
Initiative, which was issued by SPREP on 21

 
 
 st October 2010.  
 
 

  
 
 

The following are the specific revisions to the Request for Proposals:   
 
 

Section 2.  Instructions to Consultants – Data Sheet  
 
 
 Reference 

Paragraph 
  

 
 4.5 Proposals must be submitted to the address indicated no later 

than Friday 3rd December 2010 at 4:00pm 
 
 
 

  
 
 

All other terms and conditions of this Request for Proposals remain in full force 
and effect.  
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